
., 
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 


FINANCE (PAY REVISION) DEPARTMENT 


No. F(PR)-76/2009/Pt.IV /23 Dated: Shillong, the 26th July, 2013. 
; 

From: - Shri.M.Lyngdoh, 
Under Secretary to the Government ofMeghalaya, 
Finance (Pay Revision) Department 

To, 
All Administrative Departments. 
All Heads of Departments. 

Subject: - Assured Career Progression Scheme (ACPS) for the State Government 
Employees. 

Sir, 

I am directed to state that it has come to the notice of this Department that 
some Departments/Directorates/Offices have delayed the grant of financial upgradation(s) 
under the ACP Scheme to those employees who have qualified for the benefit, causing 
widespread discontentment amongst various sections of government employees. 

This Department had earlier instructed all Department/Dire,ctorates to expedite 
the process of implementation of the Scheme in their respective Department/Offices and to 
submit half - yearly report regularly but it is regretted to say that the response is not 
satisfactory. 

You are, therefore, once again, requested to impress upon" all Subordinate 
Offices under your control to process cases of those employees who have matured for grant of 
financial upgradations(s) under the Scheme without further delay. 

The Subordinate Offices may also be instructed to submit their half-yearly 
report regularly as required vide Govt. letter No.F(PR)-76/2009/Pt.III/54 dated 20.12.2011. 

This has the orders of the Competent Authority. 

Yours faithfully, .. 
(M. Lyngdo ) 

. Under Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya, 
~Finance (Pay Revision) Department. 

B.L. 


